Books We Read Together
*How Much Lunch? (Mr. M!)
*What About Bear?

*The Lion and The Mouse (fable)
*Mouse Count

*Mouse Shapes (w/an art project
game)

*Monarch Come and Play!

*Gotta Gol (Monarch migrationl)
*small group books- I Like to
Munch, and Soup!
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Upcoming Dates

*No school Monday sep-
tember 23rd for teacher meet-
ings.

*PTA meeting September 24th
6pm in the art room, consider
helping our wonderful PTA this
year!

*Field Trip to the apple orchard
is October 3rd. All students will
need a healthy lunch with water
or juice box drink. Lunchbox with
ice pack is fine.
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Mrs. Dangel’s Class

September 20th, 2019

DearParents;

We had a busy week learning the new routines for
having a letter person. Did you hear that Mr. M came to
our class? Read below to find out more!

In math we used patterns to review those tricky
shape names. The kids worked to build patterns with
math tubs, named patterns with letters such as ABAB,
ABB, ABC and more. We use an app on our ipad during
math small groups and we tried one paper where we had
to extend an AABB pattern. We also worked on combining
shapes to make new ones and told the teacher what was
the same and different about those shapes! Whew! Next
week we move onto numbers!

In science, we read about our Monarchs and how
they are migrating insects during the fall. We will finish
with a life cycle project next week while we wait for our
last 6 chrysalis to emerge. If all of them make it each
child in our class will have named a butterfly! Amazing!

Homework bags are due back to school on Monday.
Please read those books again over the weekend. Sight
word list stays at home to begin a sight word routine.

Mr. M has a Munching Mouth!

We use the words Munching Mouth to “prove” the /m/
sound and hear it in words. The letter people make
learning fun with songs, puppets, books and more! We
have a journal for the letter people, a puzzle page you
will see on Fridays, and special books including the one
you saw in the homework bags! It is fun for the kids to
use their imagination while learning to read and write
with the letter M!

Most students are enjoying the regular
hot lunch entrees. IF your child needs
to have the 2nd choice entrée they
need to tell me in the morning please
so we can tell the lunch room.




